
Government of India
MinistrY of Education

Department of Higher Education
Technical Section-I

Notice for cancellation of advertisement for the post of Director of

Indian Institute of Information Technology (PPP) Kota, Rajasthaa.

The advertisement hostcd on I 2.1 l.2O2l on the website of Ministry

of Education, viz.www.cducation.gov in, inviting applications for l.he post

ofDirectorlllT(PPP)Kol.a,Rajasthanstandscanccl'lr:dducto
administrativc reasons. A frcsh advertisement will be issued shortly.

Under Secretary to the Govt. of India

27.12.2023


